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Upgrading pinch point at Hoxton Park Road and     
Whitford Road, Hinchinbrook from Monday 15 July 

 
 

The NSW Government is upgrading the intersection of Hoxton Park Road and 

Whitford Road in Hinchinbrook to ease congestion, reduce travel times and improve 

safety. 
 

Residents from Hinchinbrook and surrounding suburbs often experience congestion and long wait times at 

the Hoxton Park Road and Whitford Road intersection. Road users accessing the M7 or travelling west 

along Hoxton Park Road also experience delays because of congestion at this intersection.  

 

To address this, Roads and Maritime Services is continuing work to widen Hoxton Park Road and Whitford 

Road to: 

 create a second dedicated right turn lane from Hoxton Park Road onto Whitford Road improving traffic 

flow for local residents  

 allow turning traffic to wait in dedicated lanes, rather than queuing along Hoxton Park Road, enabling  
westbound motorists to freely travel through the intersection.  
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Upcoming work  

For this final stage, we will continue road work which includes adjusting traffic lights and utilities, upgrading 
stormwater drains, demolishing existing footpaths and asphalting.  

We will continue to update you on this project as work progresses, including informing you in advance 
about future work schedules and night work.  

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier activities, like saw-cutting concrete, jack-hammering and breaking up concrete, by 
midnight. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane closures may be in 
place and will affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the directions of traffic controllers 
and signs. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 

App.  

More intersection upgrades 
 
Roads and Maritime is also upgrading a number of intersections in the Liverpool area, including:  
 

 Elizabeth Drive and Marsden Road intersection 

 Hoxton Park Road and Hume Highway intersection. 
 
Each upgrade will ease congestion, reduce traffic delays and improve travel times for Liverpool residents 
and motorists. 
 
 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for up to five day and five 
night shifts a week between July and October 
2019, excluding public holidays. 

For this upcoming work we will be on site for up 
to 45 night and 45 day shifts between Monday 
15 July and Monday 14 October 2019, weather 
permitting. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 
6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am 
and 1pm on Saturday. Our night hours will be 
between 8pm and 6am from Sunday to Friday. 
 

Contact 

If you have feedback or concerns about the work 
schedule, or would like to know more about this 
project, please contact our delivery partner Ward 
Civil on 1800 897 841 or 
hoxtoncomms@wardcivil.com.au. 

For information on other pinch points across 
Liverpool, please visit rms.work/urbanpinchpoints. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 

 


